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(OMB Control Number 0910-0716)


Change Request (83-C)

January 2016


The Food and Drug Administration is submitting this nonmaterial/non-substantive change request (83-C) to add new selections to the possible type of products reported via this form. The agency does not expect an increase in submissions due to these added selections. This change is necessary since the agency is issuing a final rule extending the Agency’s “tobacco product” authorities to all other categories of products that meet the statutory definition of “tobacco product” in the FD&C Act, except accessories of such newly deemed tobacco products.
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